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	June 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200514015
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

“In reference to a previous FOI response (REF: FOI 190402002), please see attached. 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to know: 

Updated information on the number of criminal cases taken to trial for selected cases for 2019. Specifically, I would like details on criminal trials for selected criminal cases. For each category of offense, I would like to know the number of defendants involved (if it is not possible to provide the number of defendants, please provide the number of cases). 

You have provided this information for 2018 in the attached table and I am looking for an update for 2019 please.”
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.
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